
 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Lawrenceville Police Department Equipment and Technology 

Update Project in Fiscal Year 2026.  The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Lawrenceville Police Department located at 300 Jackson Street, Lawrenceville, GA 30046. The 

Lawrenceville Police Department would use the funding to purchase four standard police cruisers 

which would conduct high-visibility enforcement, RTCC hardware, first-aid kits, trauma bags, 

mechanical breaching kits, a hydraulic breaching kit, a reusable training breach door, 16’ 

telescopic ladders, public safety camera trailers, Bluetooth communication equipment, safety 

barriers, ballistic shields, gas masks, and tactical camera kits. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it will improve law enforcement response to active threats and help law 

enforcement provide emergency services to injured civilians.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by section 

501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152). 

 

I certify that I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
David Scott 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


